
 

 

 
 
 

COVID 19 Update - 26 April 2021 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of Dr Karen Read, Principal JFSC  
   
Dear Parent/Carers and Students  
   
As you may have heard lock down restrictions have been lifted.  
 
So from tomorrow until Friday:  
 

 School will resume tomorrow (Tuesday 27/4) 

 All staff and students must wear masks  

 If you are experiencing any signs of flu like symptoms you are not to attend school.  

 As per the medical advice, get tested and isolate until you receive a negative result. 

 As were the directions at the beginning of the year, teachers do not have to wear 
masks whilst teaching.  

 
I noticed some of the hotspots through the media, several quite close to John Forrest. In 
particular, Morley Galleria (Coles/Kmart) was identified as an area of concern. Students 
may have been there.  Therefore it is essential that if any student attends with flu like 
symptoms, parents, you will be contacted to collect your child.   
   
Please contact us tomorrow if you have any questions or concerns. In anticipation, thank-
you for your co-operation. I hope you enjoyed the long weekend.  
 
   
Regards  
 
Dr Karen Read  
Principal  
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